
H.L.   JOHNSON   TENTATIVE  
UNIFORM   POLICY   

2020-2021  
 
 
Students  come  to  school  more  focused  on  their  learning  when  they  are  neatly  and                            
appropriately  dressed  and  well  groomed.  Parents  have  the  primary  responsibility  for  ensuring  that  students  are                              
appropriately   dressed   for   school.    
 
The   School   Advisory   Council   has   set   the   following   dress   code   for   2020-2021:  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In   addition :  

● Field   trips:   Children   should   wear   their   HLJ   logo   t-shirt,   unless   teacher   requires   specific   attire.  
● A   two-week   grace   period   will   be   given   to   new   students   entering   school.  
● Please   refrain   from   the   use   of   strong   scented   body   sprays,   perfumes   or   hand   sanitizers.  

 
 

If   there   are   extenuating   circumstances   involving   dress   code,   please   notify   Administration   at   561-904-9300.  
 

**Dress   Code   may   change   prior   to   school   starting   due   to   CDC   Guidelines**  


